Office hours for CEDD public services
to return to normal next Monday

The Civil Engineering and Development Department announced today
(February 22) that the office hours for the Civil Engineering Library,
applications for dumping licences and sand removal permits, and the Permit
and Licensing Office of the Mines Division will return to normal next Monday

(February 24).
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